11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 496

From: Pauline Scott

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 2:57:18 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

| have recently been informed that it is now no longer a requirement to provide ID when voting.
Please refrain from passing this legislation as it is needed to ensure the integrity of the electoral
system by reducing the amount of voter fraud. It concerns me that such an important
democratic right that we have to vote is being put into jeopardy by this legislation.

| would be interested to know why you would want to remove ID being used when voting.

Thank you for your time,

Pauline Scott
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